Page 1 of 1

Killing Kompany

From: "Mentzer, Steven" <Steven.Mentzer@ pfizer.com>

To: "The Killing Kompany" <killingkompany@bkillingkompany.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 06, 2004 7:30 AM

Subject:  RE: Thanks from THE KILLING KOMPANY

Jon,

The evening was a great success and wonderful light hearted way to recall some of the team's activities and
personalities as a fitting send-off to our former leader. Many of those attending have commented repeatedly what
a good time they had! | appreciate you weaving all of the bits of information into your story and the music was a
nice touch. | wouldn't hesitate to recommend the KillingKkompany again for events like these.

Regards,

Steve
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